On behalf of the City and Borough of Sitka is hereby awarded to

Beth Smith

this expression of grateful acknowledgment for your three years of
valued service rendered in the public interest while serving on the
Parks and Recreation Committee. Thank you!

Signed and sealed this 24" day of March 2020
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Mayor, Gar/y L. Paxton ATTEST: Munlclpal Clerk Sara Peterson




